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 IB World School     IBelieve. IBelong. IBecome. 
 

 Skyline K-8 March 2, 2018 

  

 

Principal’s Corner 

Skyline Families, 

Happy Friday. Thank you to those of you who came to the Principal 

Chat today. I really look forward to these opportunities to meet with 

you. 

On Wednesday, we met in our family groups and started planning our 

climate murals for Move for the Arts coming up on May 11th. It was so 

fun to go around and see all of the groups working together so well. Our 

middle school students are amazing role models for our elementary 

students. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

BG Aguirre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 7 

Spring Pictures 

March 10 

Skyline Auction- Rock Creek 

Country Club 

March 15 

PTA/ Foundation 

 6:00-7:30 pm 

March 22 

Spring Music Concert- 6:00-

7:15 pm 
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Counselor’s Corner

This week I had the opportunity to speak with parents during the principal coffee chat. We had some great 

discussions around communication and school needs. The great thing about working in education is that we are 

all lifelong learners and understand that there is always room for improvement. Please know that I am only a 

phone call away and I am here to support families and answer any questions you might have about our school 

programs. 

 

On another note, our school talent show has been scheduled for Friday, May 25th. This will give students plenty 

of time to plan their acts and avoid any conflicts with our busy school schedule. We will have a signup sheet in 

the front office during the week of March 19th and auditions will be the week after spring break. I will be 

including some tips to help students prepare in the newsletter and our weekly announcements. As students are 

planning their acts please remember to keep them between 2 and 3 minutes at a maximum. 

 

Have a wonderful week, 

Amy Gervais 

School Counselor 

IB Corner 

Hello Skyline Families, 

Have you seen the amazing student art pieces hanging in the main hallway ready for the Skyline auction next 

week?? Every year I am blown away by the volunteer support for our school. Thank you all so much for your 

dedication to the school and to our program. 

 

Community service is an important part of our I.B. Middle Years Program at Skyline. In fact, in order to 

maintain our status as an I.B. world school it is a requirement that students participate in meaningful service to 

the community at large. As the adults in our community, you do a tremendous job of modeling this caring 

behavior. Thank you. 

 

Heidi Earle 

Skyline IB Coordinator 

hearle@pps.net 

 

Skyline Spring Music Concert 

6:00 -7:15 pm 

Thursday, March 22 

Skyline School Gym    

 K/1  6:00-6:20 pm 

 2/3  6:20-6:40 pm 

 4/5  6:450-7:15 pm 

Students wear BRIGHT colors and sit with families throughout the show until their turn on the stage. 

Questions?  Please email Ms. B at sbarten@pps.net 

 

mailto:hearle@pps.net
mailto:sbarten@pps.net
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Spring Pictures 

Lifetouch Studios will be here at Skyline on Wednesday, March 7th for families who missed Fall picture day or 

those who would like a spring picture packet. If you would like to order pictures, go to: 

http://mylifetouch.com  and use the Skyline Picture Day ID: F0737078Q0. Paper order forms are also in the 

school office. Only those K -7 students ordering pictures will be photographed, please let your child’s 

homeroom teacher know that you are requesting pictures. 

  

All 8th grade students will be photographed by Lifetouch during their 1st period class for their yearend 

certificates.

Girls on the Run 

Registration is still open for girls interested in the program. The team will meet on Wednesdays and Thursdays 

from 3:15-4:45 for 10 weeks beginning in March. You can find out more information or register for the team at 

http://www.girlsontherunpdx.org/.

Lincoln Cluster Middle School Track and Field 

The Lincoln Cluster Middle School Track and Field team is holding a parent information night March 6th and 

6:00 p.m. The meeting will be in the Library at West Sylvan M.S. If you would like more information, please 

contact Leslie Blount leslie@arcis-corp.com 

 

 

PTA Connection 

Skyline Auction Update 
We only have 9 days until our 1st offsite Auction! 

Tickets: 
We are sold out, but there is a possibility a ticket or two may come available.  

Please let us know if you intended to purchase tickets and want to be notified if any come available. 

skylineauction@gmail.com 

Donations: 
All our donations are gathered for the year!   

Thank you so much to our awesome families and businesses that chose to partner with us! 

Kids: 
We still need 2 more students to meet our minimum. 

Please sign up right away! 

Childcare is available at Bricks4Kids.  

Reserve at https://goo.gl/EeZrbr 

Auction Volunteer Opportunities 
Silent auction basket assembly party:  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4eaead29a2f58-auction 

 

http://mylifetouch.com/
http://www.girlsontherunpdx.org/
mailto:leslie@arcis-corp.com
mailto:skylineauction@gmail.com
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fgoo.gl%2FEeZrbr&h=ATP9njncSFeMhe9gYt_pVTU9CwPP9nAkOjpPrOsDeuIYGd6lvbumuaOhkx7SBNsLCOfLVFFjmQBjRkjdwBl-WxxUeHhriVlo15U2CfpKAvLVjQ1pMNp6Z1qRWEOuJg-r29NzqZUhQ7NCmOReIDsiMbR9eEhlCvX939vMNEEy1uBSZ-CYjxt0KM4-gTaxHJCQU6i2OdSMKFdFgsJTs13is7nvSw840ClO8YVgmjbBaDABh-wcebRZfkMqkGVL1ed8kfisV1PtvYw8SnAgxQcO-cMr3GjkjaNz
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4eaead29a2f58-auction
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Still looking for those awesome night of volunteers!  Please follow the link below to help us out! 

Skyline Auction:  

 http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4eaead29a2f58-skyline 

 

Thank you to our sponsors: 

*Kristin Rader Real Estate Group   *Abbey Creek Vineyard 

*Karina Ganz & Tanya Smith    *Hair Fairies 

 

Spring Recreational Soccer 
Register Now for Spring Recreational Soccer & Sunday Academy Trainings Package! 

1st-5th grades - to register, go to:  http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/sscreg 

Deadline to register: February 28, 2018, to avoid a $20 late fee.    

Fee:  $80 (includes uniform) (a limited # of scholarships are available) 

Kinders register for our U7 team.  

For more info., go to: http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc 

******************************* 

6th-8th grades - to register, go to:  http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysreg 

 (put "Kewley/Beller" for coach) 

Deadline to register:  February 28, 2018, to avoid late fee. 

Fee:  $60 (plus cost of uniform) 

For more info., go to: http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysrec 

******************************** 

Sunday Academy Trainings 

This spring, Skyline Soccer Club will host an "academy style" or mixed-age groups training package with a 

nationally certified youth soccer coach at Skyline field on the following Sunday afternoons during the season: 

4/8, 4/15, 4/22, 4/29 and 5/6.  

Fee: $30 for all five sessions for those who register for spring rec soccer 

Parents of K/1st-5th graders, you will register your child for the Sunday Academy Trainings Package when you 

register for spring rec soccer with SSC at the link above.  

Parents of 6th-8th graders, shoot an email to: skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com, to register your child for the 

Sunday Academy Trainings Package.  

Space is limited. Those who play rec soccer will be given priority and offered the discounted price. Once rec 

soccer registration has closed, if there is still space, registration for the Sunday Academy Trainings Package will 

be opened up to everyone at the regular price. Stay tuned for further announcements.  

For more information, go to: http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc 

Questions? Send an email to Clarissa Kearns, skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com 

 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4eaead29a2f58-skyline
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/sscreg
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysreg
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/lysrec
mailto:skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com
http://www.lincolnyouthsoccer.org/ssc
mailto:skylinesoccerclub@gmail.com
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Late Start Breakfasts 
We're still looking for some classroom parents to take the lead on our Late Start Breakfasts for this year. It's 

easy as 1,2,3. Sign-up, send out an email to your class of parents and let them do the work of bringing in 

goodies that morning. What better way to pamper our amazing teachers. You can sign-up here:  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aacac29a46-late 

If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Ruppelt 

 

Volunteer Clothing Closet ~ Volunteers Needed 
Thursday, March 22nd 

Marshall High School 

9:30-1:30 (or whatever part you can make) 

Each year, hundreds of families are supported through the PTA Clothing Center. Not only are students served 

that are in need of clothing, but their families as well. The clothing center operates with the help of volunteers 

and it is a rewarding experience helping families shop.  

 

Portland Council operates the PTA Clothing Center to assist students at Portland Public Schools with clothing 

needs. Over 2000 students were served last school year. All work is performed by volunteers and with generous 

donor assistance. 

 

Skyline supports two times a year, our next volunteer day is coming up on Thursday, March 22nd from 9:30-

1:30. We are in need of 5-6 volunteers. If you can only make part of a shift, that is okay too, just indicate on the 

sign-up. You can find out more about the clothing center details here:  

http://nebula.wsimg.com/855438e47ee4584a78e38cbc494269de?AccessKeyId=173CD9B59DEF578C6780&di

sposition=0&alloworigin=1 

 

Please email Deirdre Hubler if you can volunteer for this special event.  

 

  

2018 Community Events / Family Nights Out 
Thank you for supporting our awesome community partners! As always, if you have specific suggestions of 

businesses that may be a good fit, please pass them along to me at nicoleoanderson@gmail.com or 

morganbors@gmail.com. Here are some upcoming events: 

March 19 (Monday) 

Chick fil a Tanasbourne Mobile Spirit Night 

We hold our "Mobile Spirit Nights" on Monday evenings between 5-7pm. Your school receives 15% of every 

mobile app order placed during that time period, even the ones not associated with your school. You can take 

the orders to-go or dine-in the restaurant and enjoy time together as a community.  

https://www.cfarestaurant.com/tanasbourne/home 

April 2018 

45th Parallel in St. John's 

Date and details TBD. Stay tuned! 

mailto:ruppeltfamily@yahoo.com
http://nebula.wsimg.com/855438e47ee4584a78e38cbc494269de?AccessKeyId=173CD9B59DEF578C6780&disposition=0&alloworigin=1
http://nebula.wsimg.com/855438e47ee4584a78e38cbc494269de?AccessKeyId=173CD9B59DEF578C6780&disposition=0&alloworigin=1
mailto:deirdre.hubler@intel.com
mailto:nicoleoanderson@gmail.com
mailto:morganbors@gmail.com
https://www.cfarestaurant.com/tanasbourne/home
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May 23 (Wednesday) 

Rock Creek Corner 

25% of food and n/a drink purchases back to Skyline School. More details to come in the spring. 

http://www.rockcreekcorner.com 

June 8 (Friday) 

The Meating Place 

50% of butcher shop sales back to Skyline School. More details to come in the spring. 

http://meatingplacepdx.com 

 

http://www.rockcreekcorner.com/
http://meatingplacepdx.com/


   

  Page 7 of 8 

   
 

 

K-5 DEADLINE: FEBRUARY 28 to avoid late fees.   
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